
PUBLISHING UPDATED DOCUMENTS REGARDING THE OPEN 

SEASON PROCEDURE 

Today, May 16th 2017, the updated documents regarding the binding open-season 

procedure for the booking of transmission capacity at the Romanian-Hungarian border and 

the Hungarian-Austrian border were published. The specified documents are available at the 

following URL: http://www.transgaz.ro/ro/informatii-clienti/sezon-deschis-ro-hu.  

Any interested party is kindly invited to send the latest observations regarding the 

published documents to the following email address: opeanseason@transgaz.ro. The 

deadline for the submission of observations is May 19th 2017, 16:00 CET.  
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